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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Rittlinger, David B
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 10:30 AM
To: Liebman, Brian R
Cc: Childs, Nathan D; Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: RE: Objection and Extension Letters

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Brian, 
Good morning. I hope you are well. 
What are the chances of any of these three codes being considered by the RRC at the May meeƟng? 
I am trying to coordinate a publishing schedule. 
Thank you for any informaƟon you can provide and your work on this. 
 

 
david.riƩlinger@ncdoi.gov 
 
Link to free view of 2018 NC Codes 
hƩps://codes.iccsafe.org/codes/north-carolina 
 
 

From: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 3:52 PM 
To: Rittlinger, David B <david.rittlinger@ncdoi.gov> 
Cc: Childs, Nathan D <nchilds@NCDOJ.GOV>; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: Objection and Extension Letters 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Attached, please find letters regarding the Commission’s objection to the 2024 NC Energy Conservation Code, 
and the extensions granted for the 2024 Building Code and separate amendments, the 2024 Fire Code and 
separate amendments, and the 2024 Existing Building Code and separate amendments. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
Best, 
Brian 
 
Brian Liebman 
Counsel to the North Carolina Rules Review Commission 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
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(984)236-1948 
brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov 
 
E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law 
N.C.G.S. Chapter 132 and may be disclosed to third parties. 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


